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Our Vision 

 

 
 

 

Parent Governor 

 

We are currently looking for a new Parent 

Governor and would be delighted to hear from 

anyone interested. If you are interested, please 

contact the school office. 

 

School Dinners  

 

An email went home earlier this week but just to 

make you aware that after the Christmas holidays 

the price of a school dinner will be increasing to 

£2.50.  We have kept the price as low as possible 

and have not increased it since April 2019 but need 

to do so now to cover the costs that we pay for the 

meals.  If you have any questions, please come and 

ask at the office. 

 

 

Young Carers Assembly  

 

An assembly took place this week with Claire 

Rogers from Caring Together.  She came to talk 

to the children about what life was like being a 

young carer for members in their family and the 

support that can be accessed.  The children 

listened sensitively and asked some questions.  

 

Remembrance Sunday 

 

The children were congratulated for being 

respectful and thoughtful whilst having a 

remembrance assembly and two-minute silence in 

school. Thank you to everyone involved. 

 

 
 

Children in Need  

 

We raised an amazing 

£29.58  for  

Children in Need this year  - 

well done to all and huge 

thank you.  

 

Nativity Festival 

 

We are pleased to 

share details about 

the ‘Nativity Set 

Festival’ happening 

this weekend at 

Aylsham Methodist 

Church. 

 

 

 

 

 



Tots2Teens 

 

 Bookings are now being 

taken for Tots2Teens 

activities taking place in 

the winter school 

holidays. A range of 

activities are available 

including cookery, 

sports, arts and 

technology, our 

brochure listing details 

of all activities that are 

taking place can be 

found here.  

 

Mini London Marathon 

 

Well done to everyone 

who completed the Mini 

London Marathon. 

 

All participants will 

receive a badge as a 

memento for all their 

hard work and efforts 

which will be sent home 

soon.  

 

 

 

Children’s achievement out of school 

 

Linking to our vision, we are keen to celebrate in 

school the achievement of our children.  We are 

excited to see our “tree” filling up with Karate 

lessons, helping parents and families on the farm. 

Don’t forget to send your photos in for our display. 

 

 

Upcoming Events- including Dyslexia 

Awareness   

 

 
 

Key Dates 

 

DECEMBER 2022 

Mon 5th – Assessment Week 

Weds 7th – Flu Vaccinations 

Weds 7th – Christingle – families welcome 

Fri 9th – 9am Christmas Decoration morning, 

followed by presentations of learnings, families 

welcome 

Tues 13th – FOMPS Film Night 

Weds 14th – 2pm Christmas Carols and Nativity – 

Marsham Church 

Thurs 15th – Christmas Jumper Day £1 for Save 

the Children 

Thurs 15th – Christmas Lunch 

Fri 16th – Non Uniform £1 for FOMPS 

Snow Ball 4.30pm – 6pm FOMPS Snow Ball 

Break for Christmas Holiday 

 

JANUARY 2023 

Weds 4th – School reopens 

 

 

 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/8c88818e6910d9675047c3942/files/6019d530-a068-a55f-21ec-1b42fea9e8d8/T2T_brochure_Winter_2022.02.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2UynmRY22O9tb_yup19QztlwUpLIfSGb8TI1g9C_tpMuYHa7ZdAWPrk48


Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Shayne Cook For excellent work in 

Maths this week 

Joseph Dyker For your enthusiasm in 

Maths. Keep up the good 

work. 

Isaac Fuller For your enthusiastic 

writing. 

Cleo Gotts For typing confidently and 

learning new computing 

skills. 

Finley 

Ibbotson 

For making a fantastic 

effort to ‘improve’ in all 

your lessons. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

 


